
Columbia Basin Hydroelectric Generating Facility 
 

This projects seeks to interconnect 500 MW to BPA’s transmission system at the Grand 

Coulee 500kV switchyard. 
 
Columbia Basin Hydropower (Developer) has requested interconnection of their 
proposed 500 MW Columbia Basin Hydroelectric Pump/Generating Facility project 

(Project) to the Bonneville Power Administration Transmission Services (BPA-TS) 
transmission system. The Project will interconnect to U.S. Bureau of Reclamation’s 
(USBR) Grand Coulee 500kV switchyard. The Project was entered into BPA’s 
interconnection queue as request G0560 and falls under the Open Access Transmission 

Tariff (OATT). 


